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Broken Hill North Public School
Works notification | 15 October 2024

Dear staff, parents/carers,

We are writing to provide you an update on the demountable installation at Broken Hill North
Public School.

Three demountables will be added to the school site, as we notified you on 20 September
2024, providing administration facilities, a staffroom space and staff toilet facilities.

During the Spring School Holidays, both staff buildings were delivered and service connection
and installation has begun.

Data and electrical connection works are being finalised to the administration demountable.
Temporary fencing is in place while works continue during the first two weeks of Term 4.

It is intended all new buildings will be operational by 31 October 2024.

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.
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